
 
 

 

 

  

 

 
Calendar Events 

 

Sanctuary Worship 

Saturdays 

9:30am Sanctuary 

 

Sanctuary Study 

Saturdays 

10:30am Fellowship Hall 

  

Last Sabbath! Last Supper! 

 

 

"After taking the cup, he gave thanks and said, "Take this and divide it among you.  For I tell you I will not drink again 

from the fruit of the vine until the kingdom of God comes."  And he took bread, gave thanks and broke it, and gave it to 

them, saying, "This is my body given for you; do this in remembrance of me." 

It's my last Sabbath as your Young Adult Pastor at Garden Grove & I'm so happy to share this Sabbath morning with you, 

remembering what Christ has done for us!  I hope you can join us at (the)Sanctuary for my last sermon today, unashamed praise 

with Nathan leading our band, and a special way of doing communion!  Please don't miss out!  I want to see your face! 

 

9:30am Sanctuary Worship 

10:40am Sanctuary Study 

11:30am Divine Worship 

 

Thank you to everyone that made last night's farewell party an almost surprise & an entirely great time.  I will always keep the last 

couple years I've shared with all of you, my GG family, close to my heart!  First church, first ministry love! 

 

I thank my God every time I remember you. 

Philippians 1:3 

 

Love Always, 

Pastor Shiph 
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